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24th May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This half term’s value is: Understanding 
 
Summer Term Newsletter No. 2 
What a busy term we have had so far.  Y4 are currently at the British Museum and Y5 had a very 
interesting science day at RAF Halton yesterday.  I thought that the Celebration Assembly on 
Wednesday by Windmills was really great with super singing and actions by our younger members 
of the school. 
 
Plant Sale 
We had a very successful plant sale this year.  All the children did a fabulous job of growing their 
seedlings and it was nice to see parents buying the plants remaining at the end of the day.  Over 
£60 was raised, which will go towards finishing off the pond area. 
 
School Fayre 
Thank you to the PSA and their team of helpers for a marvellous Spring Fayre last Saturday.  
There was a lovely community atmosphere around the school and every child I saw had a smile on 
their face.  We raised nearly £2,000, which is nearly enough to buy an electronic whiteboard for 
another classroom. Every helping hand is much appreciated. 
 
Measles 
We have received the following message from Buckinghamshire School Nursing Immunisation 
Team – ‘There is a current outbreak of measles in England. Please make sure that your child’s 
MMR (Measles, Mumps and Rubella) vaccination is up to date and complete. Public Health 
England recommends two doses. If you are unsure, contact your own GP or the immunisation 
team for advice on 01296 567860.’ 
 
School Uniform 
Just a reminder that all children need to wear full school uniform, right until the last day of term.  No 
trainers please and ties should always be worn, even on a sunny day!  Also, please send your child 
in with a waterproof jacket every day just in case of a summery shower or two. 
 
PE Kits and Reading Records 
Every child should have their PE kit  and Reading Record in school every day. 
 
Have a lovely half term break and I look forward to hearing all your exciting news when we return 
on Monday, 3rd June. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
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